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February 15, 2022 
 
The Honorable Mike Shower, Chair 
Senate State Affairs Committee 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 
 
Dear Senator Shower,  
 
The Department of Law requests a committee hearing to be scheduled on SB 188,  
"An Act relating to criminal law and procedure; relating to a petition for a change of name for 
certain persons; relating to procedures for bail; relating to consecutive sentencing for violation 
of condition of release; relating to the duty to register as a sex offender; amending Rules 6(r) 
and 47, Alaska Rules of Criminal Procedure; amending Rule 12, Alaska Delinquency Rules; 
amending Rule 84, Alaska Rules of Civil Procedure; and providing for an effective date" at the 
Senate State Affairs Committee’s earliest convenience. 
 
If you should need any additional information please contact Kaci Schroeder at 465-4037 or 
kaci.schroeder@alaska.gov. 
  
Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Skidmore 
Deputy Attorney General 
 
Cc:  Governor’s Legislative Office 
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